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Zoning Board of Adjustment  

Town of Mason, NH 

16 Darling Hill Road 

Mason, New Hampshire 03048 

(603)878-2070, (603) 878-4892 fax 

 

Zoning Board of Appeal Minutes, September 18, 2017    Approved 10/16/17  

 

Meeting called to order by Chairman Bill Fritz  at 7:31 pm. 

Members Present: Bill Fritz, Guy Daniello, Bob Bergeron, Phil Garside,      

BobYoung, Connie Lacasse  

Members Absent: Mary Pierce, and Landon Smith. 

No public  noted 

 

Old Business:  Brief update on Ruggerio pending Court decision. Bob 

Bergeron noted that there has not been any decision made and has been 

moved to an October date. 

 

Minutes from June 19, 2017 reviewed , amendments made. 

 

Minutes from July 31, 2017 reviewed. Chairman Fritz explained what needs 

to be done to clarify Rules of Procedures and how to proceed once there are 

changes made. Many changes made to minutes. Guy made motion to defer 

approval of  June 19 and July 31 minutes until there is a clean copy for 

review. Seconded by Bob Young. Vote taken , Unanimous decision to wait 

for clean copies in October meeting. 

 

Rules of Procedures manual as rewritten by Bob Young dated May 15, 2017 

reviewed by lines. Discussion on “Officers” terms and Clerks term all one 

year, all done in April. Public notice of hearings regarding changes and 

updates requires 2 Public Notices and a final hearing with Boards Final 

Approval of changes before distribution can be done and acted upon. Motion 

made at 10:00pm to prepare for final vote of approval at the October 

meeting by Guy, seconded by Bob Young. Voted unanimously by members 

to continue with amendments. 
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Town of  Mason Rules of Procedures dated September 18,2017  approval 

date will be a final review on October 16th, 2017 and be distributed to 

Selectmen, Town Clerk, Webmaster and any others as maybe needed or 

directed. 

 

Motion made for adjournment at 10:05pm.  Hearing no more business 

indicated, motion made and carried unanimously. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Constance Lacasse (BOA Clerk) 

20 September 2017 


